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     NOTICE 
 
The Taylor Housing Commission will be holding a 
PUBLIC HEARING on September 24, 2024 
In order to receive PUBLIC COMMENT and PUBLIC 
OPINION as it relates to our next 5 YEAR PLAN 
 
This PUBLIC HEARING will be held at the 
MAPLEWOOD MANOR located at 15270 Plaza South 
Drive,  
Taylor, MI  48180 and will begin promptly at 6:00 
pm on SEPT. 24, 2024 
 
If you are unable to attend this meeting, but would 
like to express your opinions, you can email John 
Carter at johnc@taylorhousing.org 
 
John Carter 
Executive Director 
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